ANNEX 2

Summary of Comments Received During Consultation

	Respondent
	Support proposal
	Comments
	Officer Comment

	Thames Valley Police
	Yes
	Have no objection to the proposals.
	-

	Henley Town Council


	Comment
	That Oxfordshire County Council are requested to include cycle parking bays within their scheme/traffic regulation order for Bell St, Councillors suggested an appropriate location may be around the junction of New St and Bell St.
	Cycle parking in the vicinity of Bell Street would require amendments to the design and a separate consultation process. It may be possible to accommodate town centre cycle parking into the environmental scheme, subject to funding, at a later stage.

	Bus Users UK
	Yes
	Revised order looks fine. Full comments rest with the local operators
	No comments have been received from the local operators. The scheme does not affect the existing bus operation or location of the stop in Bell Street.

	Business

Bell Street


	No
	We receive deliveries of large heavy items on pallets that we load directly into our shop. The nearest proposed loading bay is on the other side of the road.  


	This business is at the northern end of the scheme where the road widens to two lanes. It would benefit this business and the neighbouring public house and café if some limited loading was allowed at this location.

No loading could be reduced to the peak hours 7.30 a.m. to 9.30 a.m.  and 4.30 p.m. 6.30 p.m. on the western side of the road for the northern end of the scheme. 

	Business 

Bell Street


	No
	Lorries park on the east side of Bell Street and leave their engines running creating noise and disrupting our offices. 

The proposed loading bay should be located outside the public house on the western side of the road.


	Other businesses in Bell Street need regular deliveries.

The bay is only available for loading and unloading. The frequency of vehicles using the bay is dependent on demand from the premises in Bell Street. 

Additional loading on the western side can be provided by reducing loading ban to peak hours 7.30 a.m. to 9.30 a.m.  and 4.30 p.m. 6.30 p.m. on the western side of the road at the northern end of the scheme. 

	Resident,

Bell Street Mews
	No
	The Mews is accessed from Bell Street. Larger vehicles such as removal vehicles cannot gain entry through the arch and need to park on Bell Street. Can there be some dispensation for these vehicles.
	The road is physically to narrow for loading apart form in the designated bays. Provision is made in the order to allow suspension of the use of a loading bay for the convenience of occupiers of premises adjacent for the removal of furniture or household effects. 


